
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Upcoming Activities for Shawnee 
Lodge & New Horizons Chapter 

Order of the Arrow 
February 2023 Edition 

Spring Conclave (4/14-16) 

Join your fellow Arrowmen at one 
of our biggest annual events from 
April 14-16. We will have service 
projects, chapter meetings, socials 
as well as  other fun activities. The 
thunderzone will be returning with 
games, food and activities. 
Candidates will be inducted and 
Ordeal members will have the 
opportunity to earn Brotherhood.  
Don't miss out:  

https://shawneelodge.org/spring-
conclave-2/  

New Officers! 

Consider running for a chairman or 
officer position in the New 
Horizons chapter! You can self-
nominate or nominate a scout 
from your unit. Talk to the officers 
for more info. Nominate below: 

https://forms.gle/rakZB4YbM8rB9ahe8  

New Chapter T-Shirts! 
 
The New Horizons Chapter has a 
new chapter shirt! Show off your 
chapter membership by sporting 
one of these throwback inspired 
shirts. Complete the following 
form and we will order you a shirt. 
We hope to have them available 
for you to purchase at the Spring 
Conclave (April 14-16). Pre-order 
using the link below: 
 

https://forms.gle/cBaGzJscra1EzD1z8  
  
 
 
 

Pinewood Derby Service (3/5) 

Remember those days running a 
derby car? You can relive those by 
helping out at the District Pinewood 
Derby! Come by Southwest Middle 
School (701 Wren Ave, Manchester, 
MO 63021) in the Parkway School 
District on Sunday, March 5th at 
10:15am to lend a hand.  

https://forms.gle/6g3xwKRYMTyWYhRw8  

Honeysuckle Hack (4/1) 

On April 1st beginning at 8:45am till 
12:30 we will be working at 
Chesterfield Central Park (16365 
Lydia Hill Dr, Chesterfield, MO 
63017) at the pool parking lot. Bring 
two types of tools (e.g., loppers, 
bow saws) and wear gloves. Lunch 
will be provided. Please sign up and 
complete waiver beforehand.  

https://forms.gle/23y6H3uiqsg8hNeq5  

Additional Chapter Events 

4/4 Elangomat Training 

5/11 Chapter Meeting 

8/12 Chapter Meeting  
 
 

More Info: 
https://newhorizons.shawneelodge.org/ 

Upcoming Lodge Events 

4/14-16 Spring Conclave 

5/13 One Day of Service 

6/3 Summer Camp Prep 

 
 

More Info: 
https://shawneelodge.org/upcoming-events/   

Pay your 2023 dues at 
https://shawneelodge.org/register/  

Chapter Officers (2022-2023) 
 
Chapter Chief: Niko Brennan 
(niko.brennan@shawneelodge.org) 
 

1st Vice Chief: Declan Hennessey 
(declan.hennessey@shawneelodge.org) 
 

2nd Vice Chief: Noah Hutchinson 
(noah.hutchinson@shawneelodge.org) 
 

Secretary: Andy Slap 
(andy.slap@shawneelodge.org) 
 

Chapter Adviser: Michael Hulsizer 
(michael.hulsizer@shawneelodge.org) 
 

Assoc. Chap. Adviser: Marvin Alexander 
(marvin.alexander@shawneelodge.org) 

Follow us on Twitter: @NewHorizonsOA  Instagram: nhchapteroa  Facebook: New Horizons Order of the Arrow 
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